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News Release 
 

Chicago Attorney Appointed to Board of Directors 
of Illinois Bar Foundation 

 
CHICAGO, IL, August 7, 2017 – Lauren Tuckey Murray, of counsel at Taxman, Pollock, Murray & 
Bekkerman, has been appointed to the Board of Directors of the Illinois Bar Foundation (IBF), 
where she will serve a 1 year term as an IBF Presidential Appointment. 
 
The IBF raises funds for distribution to Illinois nonprofit organizations whose mission is to 
provide civil legal aid to those with limited means. It also provides financial assistance to 
lawyers who can no longer support themselves due to incapacity. This year, the IBF will 
distribute more than $750,000 in funds to promote access to justice and help support lawyers 
in need. 
 
Tuckey Murray concentrates her practice on plaintiff’s personal injury. Prior to joining the 
Board of Directors, she volunteered with the Auction Committee for the IBF’s Gala, the 
organization’s largest fundraising event of the year. Tuckey Murray is also active in the 
Women’s Bar Association of Illinois (WBAI) and volunteers as a pro bono child representative at 
Chicago Volunteer Legal Services (CVLS).  
 
Tuckey Murray received a B.A. degree from the Michigan State University Eli Broad School of 
Business in 2007, and a J.D. from the University of Miami School of Law in 2011. 

 
The Illinois Bar Foundation, the charitable arm of the Illinois State Bar Association, is located at 
20 S. Clark St., Suite 910, Chicago, IL  60603. Call (312) 726-6072 or visit 
www.illinoisbarfoundation.org. 
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